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Andrew Beattie - tr'W: Proposed ramp at Lane Cove Road on M2

From: "ronray" <ron.ray@aapt.net.au>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov,au>
Date: 8122/2012 5:30 PM
Subject: FW: Proposed ramp at Lane Cove Road on M2

Just looked at the map of the proposed new ramp and note that there will not be any toll for the 2 existing
on ramps at this intersection with the M2
Where is the equity and common sense in that
Ron Ray

Mob 04L6123034

From: ron ray fmailto:ron,ray@aapt,net.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 22 August 2072 5:27 PM

To:'plan_comment@ planning. nsw.gov,au'
Subject: Proposed ramp at Lane Cove Road on M2

You would think that after L8 months of traffic dísruption by the works on the M2, when we have had to pay

full tolls the building of this ramp could be free as a gesture to a long suffering motoring public.

The proposed charge of 51.80 for using this access ramp could be waived as a gesture by the motorway.
Ron Ray

Mob 041-61-23034
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